
  
 

FISCAL IMPACT NOTE 

 

 

 

Ordinance:  O-19-23 

 

Title:  Property tax credits for 9-1-1 Specialists and PSO’s 

 

Date:  May 18, 2023 

 

 

This ordinance provides property tax credits allowed by Maryland state law for the City 

of Annapolis 9-1-1 specialists and public safety officers in the Annapolis Fire Department and 

Police Department. The credit may not exceed the lesser of $2,500 per dwelling or the amount of 

property tax imposed on the dwelling.  Based on the current employee data and property 

information from the 2023 tax rolls, there are eight employees who qualify for the credit and the 

City would lose approximately $16,800 of annual tax revenue.  

 

 

Prepared by Katie Connolly, Budget Manager 

 


